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PUBLIC NOTICE 

This is for information to all concerned that the UGC vide its Public Notice F.No.74 -1 / 
2018 (DEB-IV) dated March 28, 2018 had invited applications from all eligible HEI's of the 
country offering education through ODL mode, for recognition of programmes for academic 
session 2018-19. Accordingly, GUIDOL had submitted an application and also attended the 
interface meeting at UGC for the purpose. It may be relevant to note here in this context that 
other HEI's of the country offering education through ODL mode have also gone through the 
same process. 

Pending receipt of a formal notification from UGC regarding the recognition of 
programmes that can be offered in ODL mode, the admission process for the academic session 
2018-19 cannot be started. It is understood that other similar HEI's are also waiting for the 
same. 

All intending learners and others concerned are hereby requested to regularly check 
GUIDOL website for any updates on the matter. We hope to commence the admission process 
soon. 

Date: July 25, 2018 

Sci/- 
Director, GUIDOL 

Copy forwarded to: 
1) Secretary to Vice Chancellor, GU for kind information of the Hon Vice Chancellor. 
2) Registrar, GU 
3) All coordinators and Principals of all colleges hosting GUID01, study centers 
4) GUIDOL website 
5) Notice board. 

(Prof Amit Choudhury) 
Director,  GUIDOL 

Gopinath Bardoloi Nagar, Guwahati-781 014  :  Assam 
Tele/Fax 0361-2573887, Mobile : 8811092694, E-mail  : director_idol@gauhati.ac.in  

Toll Free No. : 1800-345-3614 


	Page 1

